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Dear Premier

I wish to lodge my disapproval of an extension of this Emergency Bill.

The reasons for my objections are:

1. Too many people have been injured or  lost their life after being injected with a harmful
drug which has been proven to be ineffective.

2.  Too many jobs and business have been lost because of unnecessary mandates.

3.  The people of Queensland have been divided in two, causing unnecessary major
conflict in families and communities.

It's time for the Government to look at the truth and the correct data associated with the
virus and the harmful affects of the vaxine and took responsibility for the protection and
support of the people it is supposed to be representing.

Enough is enough.

Please, DO NOT extend this Emergency Bill.

Yours sincerely
Ethel Gayle Smith
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